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Press Release 
��� News Services 

����� Napoleon City Police 

		� file 

����� 11/13/2012 

��� Sunnydale Incident from 11/12/2012 

 
After following a number of leads and additional tips, the Chevy Impala being sought, in connection with this 
case, was found in Paulding County at about  midnight.   
 
Occupants of the car were Natalie McCoy and Gilberto Villarreal.  Gilberto was arrested by Paulding County 
Sheriff’s Department on our warrant for the aggravated burglary of 56 Sunnydale issued on 11/12.  
 
Natalie is safe and is now with relatives and the investigation continues.  No other charges have been filed at 
this time.  
 
We will continue to gather evidence and interview witnesses.  
 
No further information will be available at this time. 


